Howdy from MJ Ranch!                                                  May 1, 2016  
  





                 (Updated the 1st of each month)
We just got 3 in. of rain.  The grass, and weeds, are growing wonderfully!   Different kinds of, and more, jobs to do at this time of the year.   The strawberries are about ready to pick, been having lots of asparagus and spinach, and the tomatoes are in the ground.  My mouth is watering for a home-grown tomato.  We are moving the cattle frequently but the grass is growing fast enough now to keep up with their green-grass “wants”.  We have moved our market cattle up to a pasture where they will be moved every day to a different paddock of fresh green grass.   Sometimes they get the “squirts” for a while until their system gets used to having all green grass.   Remember they have been used to eating a lot of dry grass (hay) during the winter months!      
WHAT’S UP WITH THE BEEF: 
We were sold out of bulk beef (meaning a ¼, ½, or a whole) for 2016 a couple months ago.  We have had numerous calls since then and really am sorry we can’t furnish more but when you are out….you are out!   We are telling people that if they want on our list for 2017 bulk beef to go ahead and let us know.  There is no commitment at this time.   It simply means that we will then be contacting you in Feb. 2017, to see if you are still “on go” for beef in Oct. of 2017.   If you say yes, that is when we ask for a small deposit and that pretty much “nails it down”.  You are then assured of getting beef in the Fall of 2017.   If you say you have found what you want elsewhere, no problem.   We would then just take you off the list for 2017.   Be sure to check the info on our website for cost estimates and info on how we do everything OR contact us and we’ll send you the info.  It is really quite simple but always feel free to contact us with any questions whatsoever.   Remember:  this is 100% grass-fed Angus beef that has never been fed grain, always been kept on pasture, and always been given humane care….as certified by American Grassfed Assoc. and Animal Welfare Approved.   
FRESH-FROZEN CUTS AT THE RANCH:   We continue to have cuts available here at the Ranch, but are getting mighty low.  We only have a little Gourmet Ground Beef left.  The filets are gone but the other cuts are still available.   Go to “Contact and Pricing info”, then to “Price list” here on the website to see what cuts we keep here at the Ranch.  We are “open” when we are home.  Do let us know when you are coming so we can be around close.  We also meet customers in Lawrence about once/week.  
EGGS:  The old “girls” have started laying again so are having plenty of eggs available at this time.   We eat a lot of them (.   Our chickens are always outside and fed non-GMO feed…$3.50/doz. 
 Also have kefir grains to share with anyone
Stay well, eat healthy, and DO COME SEE US!  (!   
Joyce & Mel  
785-865-2503 or e-mail MJRanch66044@gmail.com; Joyce’s cell:  785-766-5226; Mel’s cell:  785-766-2776     website:  www.MandJRanch.com
